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February 24, 2022

Dear Mr. Rahal,

Thank you for your letter dated February 23, 2022 regarding your new development adjacent to
Divine Mercy Catholic Church in Merritt Island.

While we support the addition of the Dunkin Donuts on the property, we are not supportive of a
shared driveway between the church and Dunkin Donuts. I hope you are able to create a means
of alternative access directly from Courtney Parkway.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Scott Fergerson

Secretary for Ecclesiastical Properties

50 E. Robinson Street, Orlando, FL 32801 ¢ P.0. Box 1800, Orlando, FL 32802-1800
Phone 407-246-4800 ¢ Fax 407-246-4942 ¢ www.orlandodiocese.org



